
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, 

Office of Chairman La Rosa 
Wednesday, February 14, 2024 1 :27 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

Consumer Contact 
FW: Seven Eleven 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/14/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00710-2024 

Please place the email below in CORRESPONDENCE - Consumers & Representatives in docket 20240000. 

Thank you. 

From: Dave Leggett <dave@ecpwr.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 14, 2024 12:38 PM 

To: Office of Chairman La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Seven Eleven 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, 
especially from unknown senders. 

We live on the south end of Fort Myers Beach and we need the 7/11 gas station to re-open - Please 
Help 

Dave Leggett 
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